
 

 

 

Friday 19th March 2021 

Another week has flown by here at Trawden 
School. All children and staff have definitely 
got back into the swing of things! It’s great to 
see everyone back in their classrooms learning 
and also catching up with their friends.                                  
A big thank you to all the children who took 
part in this years Science Fair. Mr Loynds and 
two volunteers have had the very difficult task 
of choosing this year’s winner. May I say how                  
impressed I was by all the hard work you put 
into your fantastic “experiments”, they were 
amazing! The results of the competition can 
be found on this week’s newsletter.                                                              
Please may I politely remind all parents and 
carers to adhere to the social distancing rules 
within the school playground and                  
only ONE adult to come when                              
dropping/picking up their child/
children.                                                                   
Thank you for your continued                                           
support. Take care,                                                 
Mrs L Stinchon 

      

 

Congratulations to all our certificate winners                                                                                              

EYFS   Eleanor                                                                     

YR 1    Rebecca                                                                                                       

YR 2    Elliot                                                                    

YR 3    Oliver T                                                                                                                

YR 4    Ella Louise                                                         

YR 5    Conrad & Riley                                                                                   

YR 6   Max T & Isaac 

Dr Bike Fix It Day 

Go Velo have kindly offered to  visit our 

school on Monday 22nd March to fix  pupils bikes for 

FREE. Please see email sent for details. There are           

only 25 places available, therefore this will be a first 

come, first serve basis - book a place via the office. 

ARE YOU INTERESTED IN AN EASTER 

HALF TERM  HOLIDAY  SPORTS CLUB?                                                                                             

Pro Sport are running a Sports Club 

during the Easter holiday in school.    

Prices : 4 days  £62 inc VAT  2 days £36 inc VAT  

29th March - 1st April  (Monday-Thursday)

8.30am- 4pm & 6th April - 9th April  (Tuesday- 

Friday)  8.30am - 4pm                                                                                                           

If you are interested please fill in their online 

form via their website:  https://

prosportcoaching.co.uk/active-camps/ 

Birthdays this week                                                     

EYFS Grace       

YR 3 Georgie  

Forest School Donations needed! 

If you have any unwanted planks, ropes,                       

tarpaulin or pallets with sides, we would                             

really appreciate any donations  you may 

have as these will help towards our Forest 

School. Please contact the 

school office to discuss items. 

Do we have your correct details? 

Please may I politely ask that if 

you have  recently changed your email address, 

mobile number or you have moved house, please 

can you contact the school office with your new 

details.                  Thank you. 



 

 

 

Please note due to COVID restrictions we cannot allow     

children to swap from school lunches to home packed 

lunches mid term. If your child has chosen to have home 

packed lunches, they must continue until the Easter break. 

If you wish for your child to have school dinners after the 

Easter holidays please contact the school office.                            

Thank you. 

 

 

All the staff and children at Trawden Forest school 

would like to thank Mr & Mrs Stephenson who are                      

local residents in the village, for their very kind                       

donation of a compost bin. This will be put to good use 

in our forest school. 

Parents Evening - Please remember Parents 

Evening phone calls will be tak-

ing place week commencing 

Monday 22nd March.  

All entries received a certificate and gift.  

Trawden Forest                                

Community Centre have 

arranged an Easter Egg 

Hunt throughout the village.  

Forms can be collected from the                           

community shop/library from Friday 

March 26th until Friday April 2nd.  

Children can  bring their form and                       

collect their prize from the                             

Community centre on Saturday 3rd 

April between 12 noon and 4pm.   

Families will also be able to pick up a 

free resource pack to make Easter 

nests,  from the community centre on 

Saturday 3rd April 12 noon and 4pm, 

just call in - limited packs - once they 

are gone they are gone.  

Social distancing will be in place, so 

please follow the 

signs. Join in and have 

fun! 

Key Stage 2 

1st Emily  Y6 

2nd Alfie S Y4 

3rd Sam Y6 and 

Jamie Y3 

EYFS/Key Stage 1 

1st Elliot Y2 

2nd Daniel YR 

3rd Oliver Y2 

Attached to this newsletter is a                        

document outlining the choices                  

decided on by our children                                            

regarding class names and uniform change. In 

the email is a survey monkey requesting your 

thoughts on the change of school 

sweatshirt colour. Please reply by 

Thursday 25th March. 


